
 

 

 

 

 

FIREARM TRANSFERS 
 

Transferring to Ray O’Herron Co. 
 
The Ray O’Herron Co., Inc. will complete a transfer for a customer’s firearm purchase from 
another dealer.  There is a $30.00 fee, tax additional, for the transfer.  The customer will need 
to provide us with a valid email address for the shipping dealer to send our FFL to. 
 
Please have the shipping dealer include their FFL along with your name and contact information 
in the packaging with the firearm.  We ask that, as a courtesy, the customer notify the store 
that will be receiving the transfer (Danville or Downers Grove) prior to arrival of the firearm. 
 
The customer may come in at any time to complete the 4473 form and IL state FTIP approval.   
 
 

Transferring from Ray O’Herron Co. 
 
The Ray O’Herron Co., Inc. will transfer to a local area FFL dealer for a customer order.  The 
customer will pay applicable shipping fees in addition to the price of the firearm and any sales 
tax required.   
 
Please have the receiving dealer email a copy of their FFL along with the customer name to 
rayoherron@oherron.com.  If the dealer requires any further info, include that in the email.  
Please include “Firearm Transfer” and the store location (Danville or Downers Grove) in the 
subject line.  The firearm will ship on completion of payment and receipt of dealer FFL 
information.   
 
 
 
 
The Ray O’Herron Co., Inc. reserves the right to refuse completion of a transfer at our discretion.   
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